
Summer 2019

Building plans available on 
site for review; feedback and 

questions can be sent to 
building@mcleanpres.org.

Sept/Oct 2019

Multiple town 
hall meetings at 

various times

Nov 2019

Congregational 
meeting 

to vote on 
building plan

Spring 2020

Capital 
campaign 

begins

Fall 2020

Ground-
breaking for 

addition

Spring 2022

Estimated 
building 

completion date

Timeline

Upcoming Building Expansion
As we seek to continue to make disciples who make a difference, we are pursuing a modest building 
expansion that will allow us to continue to grow in depth of discipleship. This is the final phase of our 
McLean site, and will allow us to bring all ministries back to this building, expanding our capacity to 
offer grace-filled discipleship opportunities. For details on the background of this initiative and FAQs, 
please visit mcleanpres.org/building. 

Building Goals
1. Secure children’s wing: single location with lockdown
2. Student ministry on site
3. Adult ministry space – education and care – on site
4. Ample parking and admin space
5. Budget of approximately 2x annual budget

Questions and Concerns
Please reach out to Tom Pilsch, Chief of Staff, via building@mcleanpres.org. Keep your eye on the 
worship guide and our website for our upcoming Town Hall meetings in the fall. Tom is also available 
to visit your Community Group and chat in more detail. 

To Give
Designate “Future Growth Fund” on your checks or select “Future Growth Fund” on our online 
giving form at mcleanpres.org/give.

Learn More & Give Feedback
Before we make any changes to our church home, we want to hear from our church 
family! Our elected leaders have been helping guide the process and we want every 
member to be able to participate in this process.  
 The architectural drawings are displayed near the Welcome Center and available

for your review.

Monthly Updates will be posted online and sent via the Weekly e-mail on Fridays. You can
subscribe to this e-mail at mcleanpres.org/weekly.

Plan to attend one of our Town Hall Meetings in the fall. Keep your eye on the website and
worship guide for dates and times.

At any point, feedback and questions can be sent to building@mcleanpres.org.

P a r t  o f  t h e  C a p i t a l  P r e s  F a m i l y




